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Dear Parents, 

We have had a lovely week at 

St Mary’s and have enjoyed the 

sunshine today with an outside 

Assembly. 

 

 

Our Branches of Love pupils and St Mary’s 

Citizens for this week also had their photos 

taken outside. 

 

Safeguarding parent questionnaire 

We will be including a link today with the 

newsletter email for a parent’s Safeguarding 

questionnaire. I would be grateful if you 

would kindly complete this online 

questionnaire. 

Our Bike it Bear this week was Claudia. Well 

done Claudia. 
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Evacuee Day 

As a reminder Year 3 have their Evacuee 

Day next Monday 10th May. Year 3 children 

have been asked to come to school dressed 

in 1940’s style clothes from items them have 

at home.  

 

Our Year 3 had their second violin lesson 

today as part of the musician 

programme. 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

  P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher                     

             


